
Casting Call!
Prussing School will be holding auditions for this year’s spring musical The
Lion King for grades 4-8.  Auditions will be Tuesday, February 13th and
Thursday, February 15th from 3:20-4:20 pm.  Please be aware that there
are limited roles in the musical; therefore, not all students who audition will
be selected. If interested, please fill out the form below and return it to Mrs.
Arnowitz or Mrs. Tagtmeier.

If your child is selected to be in the musical, your child will receive a letter
with their role by February 22nd. If your child is not selected, they will
receive a letter encouraging them to try again next year. Practices will be
every Tuesday and Thursday from 3:20-4:20 pm and will continue until the
show which is tentatively scheduled for May 2nd. All cast and crew must
attend all practices. If your child has other commitments on those days,
he/she may not be able to participate. After 3 unexcused absences, your
child will be removed from the show.

Any questions, please contact Mrs. Arnowitz at smarnowitz@cps.edu or
Mrs. Tagtmeier at rmrosa1@cps.edu.

See you there!
Mrs. Arnowitz
Mrs. Tagtmeier

_____________________________________________________________________________

Student Name________________________________________

Room Number________ Grade__________

Parent Signature____________________________________

*Parents/Guardians are responsible for picking up their child(ren) promptly at 4:20 p.m.

__My child is allowed to walk home on their own.

__I will pick up my child at 4:20 pm.


